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Hello,
I'm totally in favour of this. Personally I think all public transport should be electric. Being
stuck behind a diesel bus bellowing smoke out is a health hazard! Especially in the city
centre where vehicles are at a standstill for a lot of the time. 

But there needs to be the infrastructure for charging in place. Fast charging stations and
battery banks powered by solar, tidal or wind. 

Then you have to look at the ships docked with huge diesel engines running. 

I could go on. 

It will take a lot of investment, but the benefits will come soon enough. 

Nicholas Tarry, so157rb. 

Get Outlook for Android

mailto:nikt33@hotmail.com
mailto:licensing.consultations@southampton.gov.uk
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__aka.ms_ghei36&d=DwMF-g&c=pbUzoxRZCRvayVvkYvkiMO6u1jPMdBrTZxWyx_2PsKs&r=6UC-WbqWOy4_-c6uaPjp707-xjAigJ_l5GyaW1qLRYZISLaPGUZuwayKpNnKnNXZ&m=ycx6yGDHe1nwNglnjKFVxxeYrCW2tY1zqLmvLa7WnkE&s=NIuvGbmJ5Tk5HDsm0WXVkIueVV8mjI7tE7udzEtVXb4&e=

